After Hours... Trail Maps

In addition to being chair of his town's Nature Trail and Sidewalk Commission, Russ Johnston has also volunteered to prepare trail maps for the town's recently constructed walking trails.





Year End Reflections...

As the year draws to a close, we would like to thank you, our clients, for providing us with the opportunity to work with you. It has been another challenging year for us all, but we remain optimistic that so long as we continue to work together, better times are nigh.

One of our "belt tightening" measures was the suspension of our quarterly newsletter this year. We hope this current issue will bring you up to date.

We look forward to new opportunities and new challenges in the year ahead.

See you in 2012!

387 North Main Street
Manchester, CT 06042
Phone: (860) 643-2520
Facsimile: (860) 649-8806
e-mail: info@meehangoodin.con

Meehan & Goodin Engineers - Surveyors, P.C.

Meehan & Goodin

Engineers - Surveyors, P.C. Winter 2011 Newsletter



Best wishes for you and your loved ones from all of us at Meehan & Goodin

Store Julian Felino Ly
Rolling Hallat

Genne 9. France & Rolling &

How Can We Help You Today?

- Site Planning
- Civil Engineering
- Land Surveying
- Permitting
- Richard Meehan, PLS
- ♦ E. Russell Johnston III. PE
- ♦ Robert E. Dahn, PLS

Call us to see how we can assist you on your next project. (860) 643-2520



On The Web...

To learn more about our firm, visit us at our Website

www.meehangoodin.com

Congratulations...

Richard Meehan was recently installed as President of CREW CT, *The Real Estate Exchange*, the Connecticut chapter of CREW NETWORK, Commercial Real Estate for Women, with 8000 members in 74 chapters in North America. Richard has the distinction of being the first male ever chosen to lead a local chapter.



Approved... Facility Renovations



City and State land use approvals were granted recently for major renovations to the Norwichtown Mall. Stop & Shop will remain as the major anchor while the remainder of the building will be reduced in size and upgraded for new tenants. Meehan & Goodin provided land survey, site engineering, and regulatory permitting services for the renamed "Norwichtown Commons".

On the Boards... Facility Improvements



Meehan & Goodin in conjunction with Triton Environmental Inc. is designing renovations to the Lake Lillinonah State Boat Launch in Bridgewater. Improvements include a new boat launch facility, a kayak/canoe launch area, and repaving and restriping of the parking area.

Conceptual Review... Driveway Improvements



For this interesting project in Greenwich, Meehan & Goodin prepared conceptual designs for improvements to a shared driveway to provide a wider access way for emergency vehicles and an improved intersection layout. Two concepts were offered to provide the clients with the option to keep the large stone wall pictured above.

Open for Business... Facility Expansion



In a hopeful sign of an improving economy, Gengras Chevrolet in East Hartford retained Meehan & Goodin to prepare topographic surveys and a site plan modification as part of their new vehicle showroom expansion project. Construction is complete and they are "open for business".